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Administration 

Karen Wilson    

Director 

Sheila Funk  

Office Manager 

My Dear Friends, 

 What a blessing it has been to serve at Alpha’s Glory for these last 15 

years. I have seen this ministry grow from one staff member and two counselors 

to three staff members and more than 21 volunteers. What a blessing! We have 

also seen the mentoring program and parenting classes take shape and grow into 

the largest services we offer. Our post-abortion ministry, Secret Garden, has 

developed and continues to grow. Secret Garden now has four counselors 

available.   

 What a privilege it is to behold the joy reflected in the faces of mothers 

with their new babies. At one point, these women questioned and struggled with 

their unplanned pregnancy. But when they held their newborn child, all of the 

difficulties somehow seemed worth the effort—for them and for us! 

For in the day of trouble He will keep me safe in His dwelling; He will 

hide me in the shelter of His sacred tent and set me high upon a rock.   

Psalm 27:5 

 God is doing a great work here through the staff and friends of Alpha’s 

Glory. I want to thank each one you who partnered with us to make this ministry 

available to our community. Let us praise the Lord together for all the good He 

has done.  

Grace and Peace, 

Karen Wilson, Director 
Volunteers 

Linda Baker 

Katelyn Bendinsky 

Imalea Brant 
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Nancy McKenzie 

Margie Petrovic 

Tracy Raymond 

Deanna Rice 
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Pat Roush 

Gail Rupprecht 

Cathy Rutherford 

Carrie Serrell 

Linda Tibbs-
Fournier 

Linda Williams 
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April Ishak 

President 
 

Kim Justus 
Vice-President 
 
Jim Sterling 
Treasurer 
 
Lara Standiford 
Secretary 
 
Bob Brown 
Member 
 
Greg Johnson 
Member 



Alpha’s Glory Hours of Operation 

Monday        10:00 am to 7:00 pm  
Tuesday        10:00 am to 3:00 pm  
Wednesday       10:00 am to 3:00 pm  
Thursday        10:00 am to 7:00 pm  
Friday               10:00 am to 3:00 pm  
Saturday        By appointment  
Other hours by appointment  
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All of our client services are free of charge:  

§ Pregnancy tests  
§ Education on abortion alternatives 
§ Community referrals  
§ Client education in regard to sexual integrity 

and STD’s  
§ Volunteer peer counseling  
§ Mentoring Moms, an earn-while-you-learn pro-

gram 
§ Mentoring Dads, a program just for fathers 

§ Parenting Classes 
§ The Secret Garden, a post-abortion recovery 

program  
 
/ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜǎ:  
§ Speakers for women’s groups and special events  
§ Information table with representatives at fairs 

and community events 
§ Support for clients referred by agencies 
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LƴŘƛǾƛŘǳŀƭǎΥ  
§ Prayer – the foundational need for a successful ministry  

§ Liaison – be our contact person in your church family  
§ Financial – become a monthly partner, give a one-time gift, or give 

a gift in memory or honor of a loved one or friend  
§ Volunteer – become a client advocate or serve the Lord by answer-

ing the phone, painting, cleaning or helping in the Boutique, etc 
 
/ƘǳǊŎƘŜǎ ŀƴŘ DǊƻǳǇǎΥ  
§ Group projects – Make baby blankets or offer assistance with our 

fund-raisers 
§ Host a baby shower to help stock the shelves of the Baby Boutique 

with baby items  
§ Participate in the Baby Bottle Drive, collecting change in baby 

bottles supplied by the center to help change lives 
§ Invite a speaker for your church group, women’s club, youth event, 

or college and career group 
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 In 2017, Alpha’s Glory served 121 new 
clients. Together with returning clients, they 
made 773 visits. Twenty men came for classes, 
and there were six Secret Garden clients.   
 We praise the Lord for 216 Gospel 
presentations and 37 professions of faith. Forty 
clients claimed to be Christians when they came 
to us. Seven clients were referred to us by their 
church. 
 There were 20 pregnancy tests given; 
results came back positive for eight women. Of 
those eight, three indicated they were going to 
carry and parent their baby; they joined the 
Mentoring Moms program. Five clients were 
considered “abortion vulnerable.” Of those five, 
two are carrying their babies and joined the 
Mentoring Moms program; three did not return. 
Also joining our program were several clients 
who knew they are pregnant or who had infants 
already. There were 15 babies born this year to 
our clients, and we served a total of 265 
different children. 

Iƻǿ ¢ƘŜȅ CƻǳƴŘ ¦ǎ: 

Hot Line: 2 
Friend:  57 
Social Services: 40 
Website: 12 
Church:  7 
School:  1 
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 We praise the Lord for His faithfulness! Although our income 

was down 22% and our expenses up 4% over last year, the end-of-

year giving in 2016 made up the difference. We were able to meet all 

of our expenses despite the net loss of $18,000.  

 We will begin 2018 strong and depend on the Lord for His 

provision.   
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